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Date: January 14, 2022 
 
To:   All Bidders 
From:   International Development Law Organization, Headquarters Procurement Unit 
Subject:  ITB N_54_2021_HQ Travel Management Services 
 

Amendment and Clarifications Letter No: 2 
 
Reference is made to IDLO ITB N_54_2021_HQ issued on December 1, 2021, for Travel Management Services 
through the IDLO Tenders website. 
 
Please find hereunder the queries received and IDLO’s response to them.  
 
Q1 In order to prepare a wide and complete offer to IDLO we ask to extend the deadline for the submission of 

Bids for an additional period: 
IDLO Reply: The date for submission of offers will be postponed to 25 January 2022 at 1500 Hours Rome 
local time. 

 
This letter also serves to inform that IBT N_54_2021_HQ has been amended to reflect the new deadline for the 
submission of offers. 
 
All other terms of ITB 54_2021_HQ and conditions of the tender remain unchanged and remain applicable in 
full force.  
 
We appreciate your continuous interest with IDLO and looking forward to receiving your valued offer. 
 
HROS Department 
International Development Law Organization | IDLO 
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